
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 MANASQUAN HIGH SCHOOL 
8TH GRADE     

OPEN HOUSE   
 

Please announce to your 8th grade students and parents that Manasquan High School will 
be holding an OPEN HOUSE for all 8th graders and their parents, in the Jack Nicholson 
Theatre on the following two nights  in October.  Although we have designated certain 
nights for specific elementary schools, please also advise the parents that they are welcome 
to attend either night.  However, to balance the number of participants, we would appreciate 
if they could make every effort to attend the night for their particular elementary school. 
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